

www.fra.org

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314

1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

March 31, 2015

The Honorable Joe Wilson U.S. House of Representatives 2229 Rayburn Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2455

Dear Representative Wilson:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports the your legislation (H.R. 1594) that repeals the requirement for reduction of survivor annuities under the Survivor Benefit Plan (SBP) for surviving spouses to offset dependency and indemnity compensation (DIC).

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and has listed this legislation on its Action Center so members can contact elected officials to ask for their support.

FRA stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation and the point of contact is John Davis, FRA's Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE National Executive Director

TJS:jd:tw

